

Support Connection's mission is to provide emotional, social and educational support services to women, their families and friends affected by breast and ovarian cancer. The support provided enables women to help each other and empowers them to become their own healthcare advocates.

We've been there. We care.

Once again, you have been a huge proport. There so much!

November 4, 2019

Lyn Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation 2644 Capitil Trail Newark, DE 19711

Dear Lyn,

Our 25<sup>th</sup> Annual Support-A-Walk, held on Sunday, October 6<sup>th</sup> at FDR State Park in Yorktown Heights, NY was a great success. Thank you for being a part of this milestone event by being a **Major Sponsor**.

Thousands of walkers walked side by side to celebrate and honor life. Over 200 volunteers, ranging from young children to senior citizens were there to make sure all went smoothly. The message of the day was clear: no one has to be alone while dealing with cancer. The money raised at the Support-A-Walk is used to fund Support Connection's free, confidential support services.

All of our counselors at Support Connection have experienced cancer and are passionate about making a great difference in the lives of people reaching out to us. This enables the people who turn to us to find strength and have hope. Because of your generosity, you are insuring that we will be able to maintain and enhance our support services.

Debra, one of the people who has turned to us, captures the essence of Support Connection:

"Support Connection has provided me with invaluable emotional and educational support, both in my own battle with ovarian cancer, and during my sister's six-year battle with breast cancer. The depth and wealth of information and the understanding that Support Connection provides me cannot be measured."

On behalf of all the people whose lives we touch, thank you for believing in us. You are helping us make a difference. We look forward to next year's Annual Support-A-Walk to be held on Sunday, October 4, 2020! We hope you can join us once again!

Gratefully,

Katherine Quinn Executive Director

Det O

Melissa Higgins

Support-A-Walk Coordinator